
Elmstead Parish Council – January 2023 

 

Tendring  

December 13th AW and GS should have attended the TCB Garden Communities 

meeting but this was cancelled due to not being quorate. The next meeting will 

be on Monday February 27th at 6.00 pm in the Committee Room in the Town 

Hall, Clacton. 

December 16th GS attended Cabinet. 

December 20th AW attended Planning Committee which saw five applications 

on the Agenda. 

January 4th GS attended a meeting to talk about the Budget for 2023/2024. 

January 17th AW attended Planning Committee. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest relevant local government 

information. 

 

Elmstead 

We continue to give out recycling boxes to residents and those in the new 
properties.  We have also had enquiries about additional wheelie bins. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead – January 2023 
 


